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Manager’s  Report  by Mike Langley 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  

Financial Report by Celeste Lilley  

 

Water Reclamation Facility        

•  The Facility Plan is still awaiting Department of Ecology review and approval. 

 

• The Raptor Micro-strainer is in place and operating without any problems.  The finer screen for 

the bypass in being built by Lincoln Welding in Port Angeles and should be in place by week end. 

 

• Ninety-nine percent of the vegetation has been removed from the facultative lagoon.  I am 

aware of no odor complaints as a result of this operation. There will be some returning which 

will require some on-going effort until the sludge is removed.  During the vegetation removal 

process there was minor damage to the liner material.  Repairs are under way.     

 

• SWD received a letter of non-compliance from the Department of Ecology.  We believe this 

letter is in error and are contesting it.   

 

 

 

Meter Setters               

• The meter setter program has been temporarily deferred due to Scott’s injury.     

 

Consumption Meters    

• Readings from our water meters on occupied single family residential lots in SunLand are 

averaging 381 gallons per connection per day, compared to an annual consumption of 204.   

The SG&CC facility has averaged 1834 gallons per day over the last 30 days, compared to an 

annual average daily consumption of 1014 gallons. 



   

Outreach/Funding/Partnerships        

•  

 

 

 Regarding Other Issues   

 

 

     

 

 

 

    

   

   

  

 

       

 

  

 

 


